February 3, 1977

Mr. and Mrs. Melik Tokatlian
32 Colony Lane
Manhasset, New York 11030

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Tokatlian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
$100.00, which you kindly gave To St. Vartan Cathedral
in lieu of flowers for the late Mr. Harry Tatosian.

Receipt Number 25906 is ecnlosed herewith.

Reurs sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Moclosure



